
Second Call for Papers: Advances in Computer Chess 8 251 

SECOND CALL FOR PAPERS: 

ADVANCES IN COMPUTER CHESS 8 

June 27-28, 1996 

Maastricht, the Netherlands 

The eighth conference of the triennial "Advances in Computer Chess" series will be held in Maastricht, the 
Netherlands, on June 27-28, 1996, at Castle Vaeshartelt, 5 km from Maastricht and in the suburbs of that 
city. It will report on the latest research results and work in progress in the field. 

SUBMISSIONS 

Contributions are invited from authors who have new results or ongoing work to report on any aspect of 
computer chess or related theory. Papers should ideally be 3,000 to 4,000 words in length and will be 
refereed within seven weeks. The accepted papers will be published in book form as the 8th triennial volume 
of Advances in Computer Chess, to be edited by Jaap van den Herik and Bob Herschberg. 

Submissions (3 hard copies or one E-mail copy (POSTSCRIPT greatly preferred)) should be sent to: 

J aap van den Herik 
University of Limburg 
Faculty of General Sciences 
Department of Computer Science 
P.O. Box 616 
6200 MD Maastricht 
The Netherlands 

Telephone: +3143 3883477 or +31433883525 
Fax: 
WWW: 

or to: 

E-mail: 

+31 43 3252393 
http://www.cs.rulimburg.nl/-uiterwyk/acc8.htm 

{herik,bosch}@cs.rulimburg.nl 

to arrive no later than April 5, 1996. Authors will be notified of acceptance or rejection by May 27, 1996. 
Authors of accepted papers will be requested to make their paper available in machine-readable form (WP, 
MS Word or ASCII formats are acceptable), to be received by June 17, 1996. 

INFORMA nON 

Additional information on the conference can be obtained from Jaap van den Herik or Tons van den Bosch 
at the address listed above. 


